Good Morning, Happy Friday, Rain, Rain Go Away,

First of all I hope that this communication finds you well and happy, not only physically well but emotionally well and happy. This new way of living life has had an impact on adults and children alike and it is sure to take even more of an emotional toll with continued changes and new guidelines.

Please reach out with any needs or questions or to answer any of the questions I ask. 

How was your April vacation? My children and I did a lot of exploring of the Maine woods, bicycle riding, trampoline jumping, tag running, baseball catching, and sand digging. 

How was your first week back with Distance Learning?  Our 2nd delivery of Distance Learning Packets will happen on Monday, May 4, 2020. We will start from the school at 8:00 am. We will start with Jess’s bus run then finish with Erik’s bus run. I hope your child(ren) can be available to step outside that morning, even if it has to be with an umbrella. Many staff members are following the bus in their own vehicles with signs and waves to say hello to YOU! We are still not collecting any materials at this time. If you need your child’ laptop to engage in distance learning, please let me know. 

Please continue to forward your reading information to Mrs. Morin for the Solar System Reading Incentive at susan_morin@maranacook.com.

Next week is Teacher Appreciation Day/Week, I call it Educator Appreciation Week. When I say teacher I mean educators- every single person who helps support the education and well-being of our FCS Kids. That means, all of the staff at FCS, anyone who works in the building is a teacher. Next week The School and Home Association and I are going to celebrate the building educators during Teacher Appreciation Week, Educator Appreciation Week.

All Fayette students can have access to breakfast and lunch Monday-Friday. The latest change is that the food can be delivered to your home, Monday and Wednesday mornings.  If you are currently traveling to Maranacook to get breakfast and lunch or receiving breakfast and lunch from  Marancook please call, text or email me. If you are not currently receiving this food service but want to, call, text or email me. I am making new arrangements for Jess and Erik to deliver the food to your home. This is a “to your door” delivery that will start Monday, May 4, 2020.  PLEASE let me know so you can get your meals! 



Sincerely Missing You,
Principal Morin
Cell 860-8196
Email tara_morin@maranacook.com

